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We have had a lovely and positive start back to Bardwell this week. Students have been 
busy beginning work linked to their new themes: 

EYFS/Key Stage 1: Where I Live   Key Stage 2: Places I Know: Our Local Area 

Key Stage 3: City Buildings: Oxford and London    Key Stage 4: Building Construction 

Class letters will come home to you next week, as well as a copy of your child’s Learning 
Outcome Plan and their class Curriculum Map for the Spring Term. 

Lots of work has been done over the festive break to develop our school environment 
and we are pleased to share some photos of this with you.  

With warm wishes for the weekend, 

Jo, Jade, Hayley & Karen 

Welcome Back  
Friends Of Bardwell 

School 

FOBS have had a lovely 
donation of Christmas 

crackers from Tesco 
Express, Nightingale Place 

in Bicester. We are very 
thankful for this donation, 
and they will be saved for 
our 2025 Christmas meal!  
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Email: 
www.bardwell.oxon.sch.uk  01869 242182 Office.7029@bardwell.oxon.sch.uk  

Head.7029@bardwell.oxon.sch.uk  

 

 

The New Bardwell Walls 
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